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Mr Paul Reid

Assistant Director — Utility Services Regulation
Economic Regulation Authority

PO Box 8469

Perth BC WA 6849

Dear Mr Reid
HARVEY WATER — APPLICATION TO AMEND LICENCE WL31

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the application by Harvey Water to
amend its water services licence WL31.

We have noted that Harvey Water is seeking to amend its licence and operating area
to allow it to supply potable (drinking) water to the Kemerton Industrial Park.

The Department of Health (DOH) does not object to this licence amendment, provided
that:

» water for this purpose is sourced from the Leederville aquifer;

» any potable water supply licence that is granted incorporates provisions
requiring the licensee to enter a Memorandum of Understanding with the DOH
about drinking water; and that

» those provisions are consistent with the content of other potable water supply
licenses previously granted by the Economic Regulation Authority.

If you need further information, please do not hesitate to contact Mr Richard Theobald,
Managing Scientist - Water, on (08) 9222 6409.

Yours sincerely

Dr Michael Lifidsay
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR
ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH DIRECTORATE

24 April 2021





